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August 16, 2017 

 

Mr. Darren Gebhart 

McAtee Construction Company 

P.O. Box 1908 

Sterling, CO  80751 

 

Re: Green Bros Pit No 2, Permit No. M-1995-030, Amendment Approval, Revision No. AM-1 
 

Dear Mr. Gebhart: 

 

On August 16, 2017 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Amendment application 

submitted to the Division on June 14, 2017, addressing the following: 

 

 The addition of 4.34 acres to the permit area.  The new total permit area is 51.16 acres.    

 

The terms of the Amendment No. 1 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit No. M-1995-

030.  All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1995-030 remain in full force and effect. 

 

If the revised liability amount exceeds the performance bond currently held (see below), please submit 

additional bond.  The revision will not be final until the bond is approved by the Division. 

 

Bond Held: $31,850.00 

Change in Liability:  $13,274.07 

Revised 

Liability:  

$45,124.07 

 

 

If you have any questions feel free to contact me at (303) 866-3567, extension 8120. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jared Ebert 

Environmental Protection Specialist III 

 

EC: Steve O’Brian, Environment, Inc. Environment-inc@outdrs.net  
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